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Denver Managing Partner Explains that Labor Concerns Need
Not Deter Transit Agencies’ Use of Partial Automation
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Fear of labor disputes is a key factor in transit agencies’ hesitation to implement partial automation,

according to the Federal Transit Administration. With careful planning, however, labor concerns can

be easily addressed, allowing transit agencies to take advantage of partial automation technologies

to save money, augment safety and enhance efficiencies, Denver Managing Partner Mike Greco

writes in Metro magazine.

Mike's article explains the partial automation technologies transit agencies can utilize and provides

guidance agencies can follow to manage the employee concerns that arise from them.

To read the article, visit Metro.
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